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OSH ALERT  2019-07 [14 April 2019]      
 
Inspection Notice   IMMEDIATE ACTION REQUIRED  
                3M® DBI-SALA® ExoFit NEXTM Harnesses  

                     

The manufacturer of the 3M-ExoFit-NEX fall protection harness has distributed 
a product notification, alerting users of a potential “D” Ring defect. 
 
Should your fall protection system incorporate the use of the 3M-ExoFit-NEX, we 
urge review and implementation of the guidance provided via this link: 
 
https://www.mcaa.org/wp-content/uploads/2019/04/3M-ExoFit-NEX-Inspection-Notice-
April-16th-2019.pdf   
 

   Got a question about this particular subject? Write to the JSC at: blueoceana@optonline.net 


